
  
  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
June 1, 2015 
 
 
via RESS and Courier 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re: Coalition of Large Distributors – Request to Participate – Consultation for the Rate 

Design for Electricity Commercial and Industrial Customers – Board File Number 
EB-2015-0043 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (“Board” or “OEB”) issued a letter to all interested parties on May 28, 
2015 indicating its intention to initiate a consultation process for the Rate Design for Electricity 
Commercial and Industrial Customers (“C/I Rate Design”). 
 
The Coalition of Large Distributors (“CLD”)1 wishes to advise the OEB of its intent to participate 
in the above noted consultation. 
 
The CLD appreciates the opportunity to provide input in this consultation process.  Please 
contact the undersigned with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Original signed on behalf of the CLD by] 
 
 
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza 
Vice President, Regulatory Services 

                                                           
1
 The CLD is comprised of the following electricity Local Distribution Companies (“LDC”):  Enersource Hydro 

Mississauga Inc., Horizon Utilities Corporation, Hydro Ottawa Limited, PowerStream Inc., Toronto Hydro-Electric 
System Limited and Veridian Connections Inc. 
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Gia M. DeJulio     Indy J. Butany-DeSouza 
Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc.   Horizon Utilities Corporation 
(905) 283-4098     (905) 317-4785 
gdejulio@enersource.com    indy.butany@horizonutilties.com 
 
 
Pamela Jones      Colin MacDonald 
Hydro Ottawa Limited     PowerStream Inc. 
613-738-5499 ext. 7663    (905) 532-4649 
pamelajones@hydroottawa.ca   colin.macdonald@powerstream.ca 
 
 
Amanda Klein      George Armstrong 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited  Veridian Connections Inc. 
(416) 542-2729     (905) 427-9870 x2202 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com   garmstrong@veridian.on.ca 
 


